
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

April 16, 1979 

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Director 
Office of Inspection & Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
IE Bulletin No. 79-03 

IE Bulletin addresses longitudinal weld defects in SA-312 type 304 

stainless steel pipe manufactured by Youngstown Welding & Engineering 
Company.  

An investigation of the piping records at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power 

Plant has revealed that welded seam pipe manufactured by Youngstown 

Welding and Engineering Company was not employed in fabrication of 

safety related systems at Kewaunee.  

As a result of this investigation no further action is necessary.  

Very truly yours, 

E. R.athews 
Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering 
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cc: Dir, Office of Inspection & Enforcement 
US NRC, Washington, DC 20555 
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